
New Law Opens the Door to More Personalized and Effective Treatment

6/1/2025

Assembly Bill 4163, signed into law on April 23, 2025, requires health insurers to cover biomarker testing for the purposes of
diagnosis, treatment, appropriate management, or ongoing monitoring of an individual’s disease or condition. Biomarker testing
analyzes an individual’s biological indicators to provide insights into their health status or risk of certain diseases. Under the law,
health insurers must cover the testing as long as it is supported by medical and scientific evidence. The legislation aims to
eliminate uncertainty around insurance coverage and to reduce high out-of-pocket costs for such testing.

Click Here to read the entire June 2025 Healthcare Law Update now!
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